
PSGSL Meeting Minutes 
February 2, 2016 

Present: Board: Ross Benson, Keith Fenton, Phillip Garrett, Stephen Gomes, Vicky 
Harrison 

Teams: Rounders (Jeff), Tribe (Bob), Greyhounds (Rick), RoadRunnerZ (Martin), 
Orphans (John), Dynamite (Arlene), Gorillas C (Scott), Heartthrobs (Ray), 
Ballers (Leonel), Piranhas (Stu), StreetBar (Kevin), Gorillas D (Casey), Green 
Team (John Michael), BrokeBats (Jimmy) 

1. Review January Minutes – Keith Fenton 
Jimmy Accepts, Ray 2nd 

2. Treasurers Report  – Vicky Harrison 
Discussion of minor setback for spring due to less teams and a few new 
expenses.  Financial Picture still very positive 
Jimmy Accepts, Stu 2nd  

3. Spring Season – Ross Benson 
Spring Season Opening Day will be March 6.  All games this season will be 
played at BLD.  Game times will be similar to years past.  Games dates are 
3/6, 3/13, 3/20, 4/3, 4/17, 4/24, 5/1, 5/8, 5/15.   Playoff to be held 5/22. 
Discussion and agreement of giving Stu a gift (bat) for his years of 
supporting the league.  As discussed in the meeting, Stu is available for 
individual or team lessons.  His number is 714-357-3977    
   

4. Practices-Ross 
Practice Fields will be available at Demuth Monday and Wednesday 6-10.  
Please get your field requests to Ross.  Some teams might have to share 
fields based on requests for same days and times. 

5. Clinics –Phillip Garrett 
Small turnout for first clinic.  The players that attended were passed on to 
both coaches who expressed a need.  There is a second clinic this Sunday 
from 10-Noon at Demuth.  If you are need of players please ensure you have 
contacted Phillip. 

  



6. Registration-Vicky 
Registration for the spring season is now available.  Coaches are encouraged to 
establish their team and use the email system to invite players.  All teams must be 
finalized and fees played by the February23rd Meeting. 

7. Ratings –All Coaches will be required to complete their teams ratings the after the 
first games, ratings are due 3/10.  New players are permitted to be added to team 
rosters up until 3/20.  If new players are added their ratings are due immediately.  
There will be a managers meeting on March 22 at 6PM (Hunter’s) to discuss ratings 
and the board will finalize all ratings before 4/4. 

8. NAGAAA-Steve 
NAGAAA winter meetings were in Austin in Late January.  Steven review a few 
items that were covered.  There are a few changes that apply only to World Series 
(pick-a-stick, runners).  2016 Series is August 15-20 in Austin TX.  2017 is in 
Portland, OR the week of Labor Day.  Tampa is the only city who expressed an 
interest in 2018. 

9. Old Business 
Coaches and prospective players should confer with Casey if there is an interest in 
the Masters Division.  We should have enough players locally to field a team for 
Series 
Rounders Three straight years of winning Sin City A 
Hounds with impressive 4th place showing in World Series Size C Division 

10.New Business 
None 

Adjournment at 7:04  Ray motion, Arlene 2nd 

Next Meeting 2/23/16  6:00PM  Hunters            
Keith Fenton     Secretary       


